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EROSION AND SEDIMENT CONTROL APPLICATIONS DROP OFF LOCATION CHANGE 
 

Water Resources is committed to creating efficiencies for our stakeholders and Applicants.  Stormwater Pollution 

Prevention, Water Quality Services (WQS) has moved the location of the Erosion and Sediment Control application drop off 

to the shipping and receiving doors, located at the East end of the Water Centre. 

By doing so, this provides Applicants a location that is easy to find, has ample parking, signage, and staff dedicated to 

assistance.  When dropping off an application, ring the buzzer and a staff member will assist you with the courier package. 

Packages should be addressed as follows: 

Water Centre 
625 – 25 Avenue SE 
c/o Stormwater Pollution Prevention 
Calgary, AB   T2G 4K8 

 

 

 
  The Water Centre     Shipping and Receiving Entrance 

 

Questions pertaining to the process can be sent to: 
 
Jesse Aylward 
Team Lead, Stormwater Pollution Prevention, Water Quality Services 
Jesse.Aylward@calgary.ca 
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